
   

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has closed Silver Pines, LLC application to develop a medically supervised 

withdrawal treatment center for substance use disorder in Stowe. Project cost: 

$5,346,225.  

 

A public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. at the 

Pavilion Auditorium at 109 State Street in Montpelier. Public comment will be allowed at 

the hearing. 

 

An individual or entity may submit a written petition to intervene in a Certificate of Need 

(CON) proceeding up to five (5) business days following the Board’s closure of a CON 

application. Any such petitions in this proceeding must be submitted in writing to the 

GMCB at the address listed below, on or before March 12, 2020. 

 

Petitions to intervene should be submitted to The Green Mountain Care Board, Attn: 

Donna Jerry, 144 State Street, Montpelier, Vermont, 05602. For more information, 

contact Donna Jerry at the above address or by calling 802-828-2177. 


